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Attachments:

You don't often get email from thecoalauthority-planning@coal.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

Good morning Jake,
 
Thank you for your email.
 

As you will note from our response dated 15th April 2024, this site is within the Coal Authority’s Development
Low Risk Area and therefore we have not specific comments to make, however we would draw attention to
our Standing Advice.
 
We would not wish to be registered as an Interested Party.
 
I trust the above is helpful.
 
Kind regards
 

 
Sophie Cleaver
Registration Process Co-ordinator  – Planning & Development Team
T : (01623) 
E : planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk
W: gov.uk/government/organisations/the-coal-authority
 
My working days are Mon – Thurs.
My pronouns are: she / her
How to pronounce my name (phonetic spelling): So-fee Clee-ver
 
 

From: Mona Offshore Wind Project <MonaOffshoreWindProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 18 April 2024 08:56
To: The Coal Authority-Planning <planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk>
Cc: info@monaoffshorewind <Info@monaoffshorewind.com>; Mona Offshore Wind Project
<MonaOffshoreWindProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: [External] RE: EN010137 Mona Offshore Wind Farm, MONA OFFSHORE, WIND PROJECT
 

WARNING: This email originated outside of the Coal Authority. DO NOT CLICK any
links or open any file attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the
content is safe. Check the spelling of any email addresses carefully for anything
unusual.  If you are unsure please contact the ICT Service Desk for guidance.

Dear Coal Authority Planning Team,
 
Thank you for your email.
Please note however that your correspondence cannot be regarded as a valid Relevant Representation and
therefore you have not been registered as an Interested Party. To be valid, the representation should be
submitted on a fully completed Planning Inspectorate Registration and Relevant Representation form and
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200 Lichfield Lane
Mansfield

Nottinghamshire
NG18 4RG

T: 01623 637 119 (Planning Enquiries)

E: planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk

W: www.gov.uk/coalauthority

For the attention of: Mona Offshore Wind Limited
Flintshire County Council

[By email: info@monaoffshorewind.com]

15 April 2024

Dear Mona Offshore Wind Limited

Re: EN010137 Mona Offshore Wind Farm

Proposed Mona Offshore Wind Farm; MONA OFFSHORE, WIND PROJECT

Thank you for your notification of 2 April 2024 seeking the views of the Coal Authority on the above.

The Coal Authority is a non-departmental public body sponsored by the Department for Energy
Security and Net Zero. As a statutory consultee, the Coal Authority has a duty to respond to
planning applications and development plans in order to protect the public and the environment in
mining areas.

We have reviewed the site location plan provided and can confirm that the site falls within the Coal
Authority’s defined Development Low Risk Area.  On this basis we have no specific comments to
make.

However, in the interest of public safety, it is requested that the Coal Authority’s Standing Advice
note is drawn to the applicant’s attention, where relevant.

Yours

The Coal Authority Planning Team

mailto:planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk
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